&

Debra Thomeson

From: Liz Cabrera

Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 1:55 PM
To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Historic Preservation

Debbie,

The Planning Commission appointed Sally Dwyer to be its representative to the Historic Preservation Committee.

Thanks,
Liz

Liz Cabrera

Community & Economic Development
Petersburg Borough

p. 907.772.4042

m. 907.518.0242

e. lcabrera@petersburgak.gov




